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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE .......................................10:00 A.M. 
 
 
STAY UP TO DATE on the latest ministry news and information 
by following us on Facebook (facebook.com/napierchurchmi) or 
at napierchurch.org/update. 

A VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING WILL BE HELD on Tuesday, 
September 8th, at 7 p.m. via Zoom.  Board members, check your 
e-mail for specific details. 

WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, September 9th, at 7 p.m.  Use meeting ID 852 9555 
4598 at Zoom.us or on the Zoom app.  You may dial in by calling 
(312) 626-6799 with the meeting ID 852 9555 4598. 

WOMEN’S MISSIONARY FELLOWSHIP takes place this coming 
Thursday, September 10th, beginning at 9:45 a.m. downstairs.  
Join us! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT of Napier 
Church through your offering and gifts.  A secure collection box is 
located in the foyer near the auditorium doors.  To give online, 
visit napierchurch.org/give.  You may also mail your gifts to NPBC, 
Attn: Treasurer, 245 West Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI 
49022. 

THE CHURCH OFFICE IS OPEN WEEKDAYS BY APPOINTMENT.  
Contact the office to make an appointment.  Our staff regularly 
monitors voicemail and e-mail.  Be sure to leave a voicemail when 
calling. 

 
OUR CHURCH LIBRARY WILL REOPEN after the morning 
service today.  Two people will be allowed in the library at a time 
with the librarian.  We are asking that all books and DVDs that 
had been checked out in the spring be returned in a timely 
manner. 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will be meeting on Monday mornings 
at 10 a.m. in the chapel starting October 5th for seven consecutive 
Mondays.  We will be studying “Finding God Faithful” by Kelly 
Minter.  It is a study of the life of Joseph and, like Joseph, we will 
learn to trust God’s purposes when life doesn’t make sense.  The 
cost of the workbook is $18 and can be obtained through Amazon 
Prime, Lifeway, or at Parable Books.  Please contact Helga Maier 
if you plan to attend, as we are limited to 10 women at this time. 

ATTENTION CAMPERS!  Families from Napier Church 
will be camping together at Van Buren State Park on 

September 18th-20th.  If you enjoy camping and want to join us, 
contact Jan Zielke. 

IN APPRECIATION AND WITH MUCH EMOTION, we want to 
thank those who sent cards, made phone calls, and other 
expressions of condolences.  The Lord, in His grace and mercy, 
called home three of my sisters in less than one year, and they 
will be sorely missed.  Thank you to our church family for your 
attention and sympathy.  We love you. Dean & Betty Grieser 
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